
Senior Choir will commence in September 
 

Senior Choir for 2024 
 

To join the St Leonard’s Senior Choir, send permission form via email or paper 

copy.  Due date:  Friday 30 August.  No note – no choir! 
       

 
 

• Year Three, Four, Five, Six students 

• Friday 2.35 – 3.15 

• Students to bring their school bags to choir  

• They will be dismissed from the Performing Arts room. 
 

St Leonard’s Choir Expectations - Students 

• Listen - Active listening without interruption 

• Participate - Be involved 

• Co-operate - Be a helpful member of the group 

• Attend masses and sacraments - Wherever possible 
 

St Leonard’s Choir Expectations - Families 

• Read the school newsletter “Link” each week to stay up to date with information. 

• Respond in a timely fashion 

• Attend masses and sacraments – Where possible 

• Bring students to masses and sacraments 30 minutes before starting time for rehearsing 
 

Weekly Choir Sessions 
To allow all our students to enjoy their time, it is important that students follow instructions.   
The two main requirements are; 

• To Sing 

• To Listen 
For students who are not participating appropriately -  

• Remind (Student is given one reminder) 

• Refocus (Student is moved to a different place in the room) 

• Relocate (Student returns to the classroom teacher.  Cathy contacts parents) 

• Remove (Serious incidents are referred to the principal) 
 

Performing Arts and Choir Google Classroom  

Code - 4o5chvg 

https://classroom.google.com/c/NjQ3NDc5Njg0MDY4?cjc=4o5chvg 
 

https://classroom.google.com/c/NjQ3NDc5Njg0MDY4?cjc=4o5chvg


Masses and Sacraments 
Choir to arrive 30 minutes before the starting time of each mass.   
For Example – if Mass begins at 10am, all choir students must arrive at 9.30am for a rehearsal.  
Please make a commitment to arrive on time to allow the choir to rehearse together. 

 
Term 3 

• Confirmation: Tuesday 17 September, 7pm.  Arrive at 6.30pm 
 

Masses and Sacraments outside school hours 
Parents are welcome to stay or drop and go. 
Use the toilet before coming to choir 
Students do not need drink bottles 
Appropriate behaviour for church is expected 
Families – Please do not take photos and videos during masses and sacraments.   
You may do this either before or after the celebration of your child only.  Thank you. 
Most masses and sacraments are about one hour in length.  Drop your child 30 minutes before starting 
time and collect 90 minutes later.  If you are unable to be on time, please email Cathy Ellis so that your 
child is not worrying about where you are. 

 
Attending Masses and Sacraments outside school hours 

Medication:  If your child requires medication such as an asthma puffer or epipen, it is the responsibility 
of the parent give the medication and action plan to staff. 

 
How families can support our St Leonard’s School Choir 

It is essential that families read the school newsletter “Link” each week to stay up to date with 
information.  I am co-ordinating many students from different classes so it is essential that families 
respond in a timely fashion.  I thank you for your co-operation in this matter. 

 

To contact Cathy Ellis:   
Email – cathy.ellis@leonardsgwav.catholic.edu.au 

Cathy Ellis, Performing Arts  

Please return this form to school by Friday 30 August  

No note – no choir! 

  

mailto:cathy.ellis@leonardsgwav.catholic.edu.au


 

*******************************************************************  

 

St Leonard’s Senior Choir 2024 

My child (name) _____________________________ 

 
in Grade (please circle) 3.4 F.    3.4G.    3.4H.    

                                5.6i.   5.6J.    5.6L 
will be a member of the St Leonard’s senior choir for 2024. 
Parent / Guardian Name: ______________  

Mobile Ph Number: ____________  

Email: ___________________________ 
 

I give permission for St Leonard’s staff to supervise my child during out of school 
hours masses and sacraments. I will provide any medication and action plans.  

Signed: _________________________  

 


